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Progress Bulletin 10 – April 2017. 
 

Welcome to our latest bulletin – packed with news, updates and our plans for the next few months. We 
issue these bulletins every three months or prior to a major change. 
 

What’s happened since the last newsletter  
Since the last newsletter in December 2016 we have been busy tiding up the site and completing the northbound final 
surfacing. Most of the northbound lanes have now been asphalted and the aim is to complete the northbound lanes of 
the Clearwater Roundabout this month, weather permitting. 
 

 
                                         Above: Freshly laid epoxy modified asphalt, south of Clearwater Roundabout. 
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The Groynes to Clearwater Avenue. 
 
This section is now complete, except for the final asphalt surfacing at the Clearwater roundabout, which is programmed 
to be completed this month, weather permitting.   
 

 
                     Above: New Clearwater Avenue splitter island  

Gardiners Road to Sawyers Arms Road, including Wilkinsons Road service 
lane and roundabout.  
We have almost completed construction on the additional section of shared path between Clearwater and Gardiners 
Road on the southbound side of the highway. Once complete pedestrians and cyclists will be able to access the shared 
path from the crossing points at the Clearwater roundabout and Gardiners Road to travel in either direction. 

 

 
                                               Above: Clearwater to Gardiners Road shared path extension 
 

Above: Clearwater Roundabout 
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What’s next? 
The final asphalting of the northbound lanes is almost finished. The remaining section at the Clearwater roundabout will be 
done this month depending on weather. The southbound lanes are programmed to be asphalted after the winter period 
(September – October) this year. The site will be monitored during winter.  
 
 
 
 
 
Regards, Chris Hasler 
Stakeholder Liaison Manager    Ph. 027 886 4483     chris.hasler@downer.co.nz 
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